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State of California – The Resources Agency 
DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION 

 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY AND INTENT TO ADOPT 
AN INITIAL STUDY/NEGATIVE DECLARATION FOR THE PROPOSED 

DONNER MEMORIAL STATE PARK  
ROAD AND TRAIL MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
 
Date: January 13, 2021 
 
 
The California Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR) has directed the preparation 
of and intends to adopt a Negative Declaration for the proposed project, in compliance 
with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and State CEQA Guidelines. DPR 
is the lead agency for the proposed project under CEQA. 
 
PROJECT LOCATION:  Donner Memorial State Park (DMSP) is located just east of the 
Sierra Nevada crest, along the Interstate 80 corridor, in Nevada and Placer counties.  
 
DESCRIPTION OF THE PROPOSED PROJECT:  DPR proposes to adopt a Road and 
Trail Management Plan describing the existing roads and trails of Donner Memorial 
State Park and providing specific direction for management and operations in the future. 
 
PUBLIC REVIEW PERIOD:  The Initial Study/Negative Declaration is being circulated 
for public review and comment for a period of 30 days, beginning January 13, 2021. 
Questions regarding the project should be directed to Jason Spann at California State 
Parks Planning Division, 1725 23rd Street, Ste. 200, Sacramento, CA 95816 or by email 
to trails@parks.ca.gov.   
 
Your views and comments on this project are welcomed. Written comments should be 
submitted no later than February 12, 2021, to the following address:  
 

California State Parks Planning Division 
Attn: Jason Spann 

1725 23rd Street, Ste. 200 
Sacramento, CA 95816. 

 
Copies of the Initial Study/Negative Declaration may be viewed on the DMSP RTMP 
webpage: http://www.parks.ca.gov/DonnerRTMP                           
 
                                               
 
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION:  This notice will be published in the Sierra Sun. 

 

http://www.parks.ca.gov/DonnerRTMP

